
Safeguarding Report for the Annual 
Parochial church meeting. 2024 
Safeguarding is extremely important and is an agenda item at each 
PCC meeting. 
All Church officers and also those with contact with children or 
vulnerable adults need a DBS assessment. They also need 
Safeguarding training. There are 3 on-line courses to complete and 
Authorised Lay ministers need the Leadership module too. 
Barbara Bussey from Willingham is our Safeguarding Officer and 
DBS accessor. 
She informs us of relevant training and DBS that is necessary. 
The Parish Safeguarding Dashboard (on-line) is an indicator telling 
us where we are in the compliance of Safeguarding regulations etc. 
This is administered by Karen Baty and over- seen by Barbara 
Bussey. This dashboard was adopted by PCC in March 2023 and 
is on- going. 

Our Church has progressed to stage two of the Dashboard. 
We should all be aware of any Safeguarding issues encountered 
and contact our Safeguarding Officer. 

Karen Baty 


